
 

Upton Town Library Board of Trustees 
Nipmuc High School Professional Development Center 

November 10, 2014 
Minutes 

 

There was not a quorum for the posted meeting of the Library Board of Trustees, therefore no 
business was conducted and no minutes were reported. 
 
John Robertson Jr. and Laurie Wodin attended an informational session of the Board of 
Selectmen at 6pm in the Nipmuc High School Professional Development Center. 
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
Matthew R Bachtold, Library Director 


